
 

 

 
 

Who: Did you participate in the Healing Pathways project? 
 (The study began interviews in 2002 with participants around 11 yrs. old. The study 

ended in 2010 when participants were around 19 yrs. old). 

 

What: The Healing Pathways project has started again!  
 (Now called ‘Pathways through Early Adulthood’) 

 

When: Recruitment and interviews began August 2017. 
 

What’s next?: If you remember participating when you were 
young, please update your contact information at: 

z.umn.edu/healingpathways or by connecting with Carol 
or Angie (phone/email below). After we receive your updated 
contact information, a project interviewer will be in touch 
with more detailed information.   

 

Carol Jenkins    Angie Forsberg  

218-308-3256    218-726-6180 

aforsber@d.umn.edu 
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